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Considering the difficulties faced by Chartered Accountant firms/LLPs in submitting the online 

applications for empanelment of audit of PSUs for the year 2019-20, the office of C&AG, at the 

request of ICAI has extended the last date for submission of the said application 

from 15th February, 2019 to 22nd February, 2019 as a onetime relief.  

 

Further, the last date for receipt of documents at O/o C&AG is 28th February, 2019. Interested 

members may avail the online application at the following URL 

http://care.cag.gov.in/Authorised/Default.aspx 

 

 

Source: Ms. Seema Gerotra, Joint Director, ICAI 
 


